

# Ramshaw Primary School Newsletter 19th September 2014

#### **Dates for your Diary**

Friday 26th September Macmillan Coffee Morning

Friday 3rd October Class 1 trip to Hartlepool Marina

Thursday 9th October Football Team to Staindrop Comprehensive

Friday 10th October Mr. Towers to work with Years 5 & 6

Tuesday 14th October Class 3 trip to Hardwick Park

Monday 20th October Class 2 trip to Oriental Museum

Thursday 23rd October School Closed - Polling Station



#### **Macmillan Coffee Morning**

We would like to remind you all that we are holding our Macmillan Coffee Morning on Friday 26th September at 9.00 a.m. We would be very grateful for any donations of cakes for the event.

We would love you all to come and join us to help raise money for this very worthy cause.

#### **School Closure**

School will be closed on Thursday 23rd October as we are being used as a Polling Station for the local By-election. Children will come back in to school on the 24th October. Apologies for any inconvenience this may cause.

## **Book Savings Scheme**

Just to let you all know that we are operating our BOOK SAVINGS SCHEME again this year. Children can bring money in to school (multiples of 50p please) each Wednesday and they will be given a savings card to keep track

of how much they have. We will then hold a BOOK FAIR twice a year where children and parents can buy books, many of them for as little as £2 each. They really are good value for money.





# 

#### **Football League**

Ten of our Class 3 children went to Staindrop Academy on Thursday to take part in the Teesdale Central Football League. They did very well, winning two games. They were, as always, excellent ambassadors for our school.



#### P.E.

Could girls with long hair please wear it tied up for P.E. lessons. Ear-rings should also not be worn for P.E.

We are trying to keep Class 1 children outside for P.E as much as possible so could you please send in a pair of tracksuit bottoms to keep them warm as the weather is getting colder. Thank you.

# **Special Request**

Mrs. Colegrove would like to ask for any pic-

tures of Fruit, Vegetables, Plants and Flowers from magazines to go into a collage that she is

going to be working on with the children. If

you find any could you please cut them out

and put them in to an envelope and send

them in to school with your children.

Class 1 would like to ask for any old shirts that

could be used for art and crafts. Thank you.

## **School Trips**

When children are going on school trips could parents please make sure that pupils bring a waterproof coat in case of a change in weather and a packed lunch if one has not been ordered from school.